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Please Report Trespass/Vandalism Incidents to School Security on 1300 880 021 
               

   

                      Friday 18 June 2021  Symbio Wildlife Park Excursion Kindergarten 

                      Friday 18 June 2021 PSSA Gala Day 

 Friday 25 June 2021 Last day of Term 2 

 

 Term 3 

Tuesday 13 July 2021  Students returnTerm 3     

                      Friday 6 August 2021 PSSA Gala Day 

            Friday 10 September 2021   PSSA Gala Day  

                      Wednesday 17th November- 

                      Friday 19th November 2021 The Great Aussie Bush Camp Stage 3 

 
   

  
  
  

 

  
  

 

 

 
     

 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 

School Term Dates 2021 

Term 2 - Monday 19 April to Friday 25 June 

Term 3 - Monday 12 July to Friday 17 September 

Term 4 - Tuesday 5 October to Friday 17 December 
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Principal Report  
 

COVID Changes- As NSW rapidly moved to 

new COVID safety measures, we were forced 

to make some significant changes to school 

events. We greatly appreciate your 

understanding as we were made sudden changes 

to visitors attending our PBL assembly this 

week. Teachers filmed their classes being 

presented their PBL awards and posted them on 

SeeSaw to share and celebrate with family and 

friends. We will keep you informed of all 

COVID changes as they arise.   

 

Disco Postponed- Unfortunately, due to the 

new COVID restrictions around singing and 

dancing, we will be postponing our upcoming 

Disco and sausage sizzle to a later date.  

 

Students and staff have all been looking 

forward to the disco and we understand that 

everyone will be disappointed. We hope to 

reschedule the disco for the first week back at 

school however we will need to wait for further 

advice from NSW Health. We will keep you 

informed of all changes as they arise.  

  

Class Changes- There will be some changes to 

classroom teachers next term.  

 

Mrs Linnett will begin maternity leave on 

Friday. Ms Claussen will be teaching 2L for the 

remainder of the year.  

 

Mrs 

Hawkins begins her maternity leave on 

Thursday. Mr Wallace will be teaching 5/6H for 

Week 1-5 of Term 3. Mrs Hutchinson will be 

taking Long Service Leave for the first 5 weeks 

of Term 3, when she returns, Mrs Hutchinson 

will be teaching 5/6H for the remainder of the 

year. 

We wish Mrs Hawkins and Mrs Linnett all the 

very best as they welcome their new bundles of 

joy to their families.  

 

Work during the holidays- You may notice that 

there is some work going on at school during the 

holidays. The roof on the library and on Block E 

will be getting replaced with new colourbond 

roofing. 

The concrete under the COLA will be getting 

dug up, new improved drainage being installed 

and new concrete poured.  

 

All of these jobs are significant. There will be 

no access to the school throughout the 

holidays. Campbelltown East PS will not be open 

for the Share Our Space program.   

 

Staff Development Day- 

 Monday 12 July is a Staff Development Day. 

Have a safe holiday, we look forward to seeing 

you all when students return on Tuesday 13 

July.  

 



Thought of the week: 

 
 

Janene Cook 

Principal 

 
Principal Awards 

 
Congratulations to the following students 

 

Zoe S   1M 

Faiz J   5-6H 

Rylee A   5-6M 

Henry M  3-4B 

Taleen B  5-6H 

Oshin G   4-5M 

Cassandra N  3-4B 

Alexis C   3-4B 

Mackenzie N  3-4B 

Clay M    2W 

Addison R  5-6A 

Mikayla F   2W 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

PBL Nominations 

 

Congratulations to the following students for 

their nominations:  

 

Safe 

 

Jye M  KE 

Rylee A 5-6H 

Rihari I  1P 

Kane M 1P 

Madinah N KS 

Laurence M 3-4B 

Annabella P 4-5M 

Krista D  2L 

Viola C  5-6E 

Victoria R 1M 

Grace K KS 

Jack G  3-4P 

 

Respectful 

 

Nova H  KE 

Jack W 5-6H 

Layla W 1P 

Jacqueline J 1P 

Oliver P KS 

Matthew H 2W 

Alexis C 3-4B 

Logan H 2L 

Charlie L 5-6E 

Ruby M 4-5M 

Leevi R 1M 

Manese L 3-4P 

Jaycee P 5-6A 

Olivia F 3-4CT 

Jacqueline J 1P 

 

Learner 

 

Khalil U KE 

Lidiah F 5-6H 

Hayley S 1P 

Willow L  1P 

Xavier G KS 

Holley B 2W 

Ishan G 3-4B 

Zephaniah L 2L 

Oshin G 4-5M 

Queenmeli S 5-6E 

Renzo S 3-4CT 



Bailey S 3-4CT 

Nikolaus K 1M 

Shane T 5-6H 

Simone N 3-4P 

Daniel L 5-6A 

Eric W  5-6A 

Harry W 2-6F 

 

 

PBL Winners 

 

Congratulations to the 

following PBL winners 

 

 

Jack G 3-4P 

‘Safe’ Award 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Jack is a kind and caring student who demonstrates 

safe and respectful behaviour at all times. He 

consistently follows school and classroom rules and 

listens to teacher instructions. Jack has 

consistently demonstrated safe behaviours while 

participating in the ‘Footsteps’ dance program over 

the last few weeks. He is an excellent role model for 

other members of 3/4P. Jack moves safely around 

the school and packs all equipment away in the 

classroom. Well done Jack for being a safe and 

respectful learner! 

 

 
Jaqueline J  1P 

‘Respectful’ Award 

 

Recently Stage One went to Sydney Zoo and 

Jackie did an excellent job of representing our 

school. She followed teacher directions and 

listened attentively during our group workshop. 

She respectfully walked around the zoo and was 

considerate of those around her. Thank you 

Jackie for being such a wonderful role model 

for your peers. 

 

 
Oshin G 4-5M 

‘Learner’ Award 

 

Oshin demonstrates a wonderful commitment 

to her learning every day. 

She comes to school 

prepared and always 

works to the best of her ability. 

During our Footsteps dance lessons 

Oshin was enthusiastic about 

learning something new and 

made sure to concentrate and 

follow the teacher’s 

instructions carefully. 

She should be proud of her 

hard work this term, well done Oshin!  
 

 



Birthdays 
 

Happy Birthday to the following students.  
 

Lillian D 3-4CT 

Kye F  2L 

Antoine F 4-5M 

Lincoln F 4-5M 

Azaria G 1M 

Wyatt H KE 

Daniel J 3-4P 

Jacqueline J 1P 

Nyckoli K 4-5M 

Indyanna K 5-6A 

Kaitlyn K KE 

Daniel L 5-6A 

Spencer L KS 

Chloe P 5-6H 

Shanel T 5-6H 

Lilly T  2W 

Liam W 4-5M 

 

 

Notes Home 

 

All notes and money from students are to be 

returned to the office before school. No 

notes are to be sent to the classroom. Please 

place notes in the blue letterbox in the office 

foyer.  

Please remind your children  

Thankyou for your assistance. 

 

Parents Running Late 

 

We realise from time to time parents run late 

to pick up their child from school. Please 

remember if you phone the school at 3pm it is 

difficult to get a message to your child. 

 

Please try to let your child know in the morning 

before school if normal arrangements have 

been changed prior to them coming to school.  

 

If you have difficulty picking your child up at 

3pm please remember we have SMOOSH 

before and after school care on school grounds 

as there is no school supervision available after 

3pm. 

 

 

The Great Aussie Bush Camp  

 

A Year 5 & 6 Camp will be held at the end of 

the year. We have a booking at The Great 

Aussie Bush Camp,Tea Gardens for 2 nights 

and 3 days leaving at 8:00am on Wednesday, 

17t h of November and returning to school by 

3:30pm on Friday 19th November 2021. 

 

The cost  will be $300.00 

 

This includes: 

• Bus trip to Tea Gardens and back 

• Breakfast, morning tea, lunch, 

afternoon tea and dinner for the 

3 days (with the exception of 

breakfast on day 1 and afternoon 

tea and dinner on day 3) 

• Cabin accommodation in groups 

Activities and equipment plus the staff who 

provide the instructions (we will be in small 

groups with one teacher and one instructor 

per group 

 

Year 6 Shirt  
 

Each year Campbelltown East Public School 

celebrates our Year 6 students by producing a 

unique shirt that commemorates their time at 

our school, and acknowledges them as senior 

students. This year we are excited to have 

chosen a design that showcases what amazing 

superstars our students are 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Earlier this year all Year 6 students were 

fitted for a shirt, to ensure they will have the 

appropriate size when we order. Shirts can 

be ordered at a cost of $35 each. 

Students will be allowed to wear their Year 6 

shirts on Tuesdays and Thursday of Term 3, 

and Monday-Thursday starting in Term 4. 

https://www.google.com.au/url?sa=i&url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.nicepng.com%2Fourpic%2Fu2q8q8w7y3q8o0r5_balloons-more-transparent-background-party-balloons-clipart%2F&psig=AOvVaw2VrpozGhjoOsWavYhrDn6l&ust=1617258200627000&source=images&cd=vfe&ved=0CAIQjRxqFwoTCLjGxLvy2e8CFQAAAAAdAAAAABAJ


Thank you for your continued support, if you 

would like to order a shirt for your child please 

complete and return the form, and the correct 

money to the blue letter box in the office.  All  

orders  are  due by Friday 19th of June 

2021.  (We are unable  to  accept  late 

orders).  

 

School Banking 

 

Teach your child how to save at an early age 
 

Banking every Thursday 
 

Place your bankbook in the blue box in the foyer 

and you will be able to pick your bank book up 

from the office that afternoon or it will be 

returned to the class teacher once processed 

if requested by parent-carer. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Skoolbag 

 

To receive up to date information relating to 

your childs class, click on GROUPS then on 

Add/remove groups then on the plus next to 

the class name. 

 
 

 

P&C  

 

2021 Committee 

President Sean Black 

Vice President Felicity Parish 

Treasurer Salati Wright 

Secretary Vacant 

 

The next general meeting will be Tuesday 20 

July 2021. Come along and see what’s happening 

at Campbelltown East Public School. 

 

This is a great way to hear what is happening, 

give your valued input and meet other parents. 

 

Your support is appreciated and valued.



      

 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 


